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Comments: I am in favor of the motorized use of the Sage Hen road with some stipulations. A parking lot should

be created west of the corral/parking area with a trail connecting the lot with the road above( to the North of ) the

single-track entrance.  This would allow non motorized users to avoid contact at the entrance to the area.

Another option would be to re-rout the single-track trail entrance farther east on the road which is an easier

option if there were parking. 

 

I am also opposed to non motorized seasonal closure of the single-track through April.  March and April are often

the best time of year to enjoy the south facing slopes at Sage. 


